From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 10:08

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Objection to application ref: 2014/6845/P
Importance: High

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P
thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: [N

Sent: 09 December 2014 09:05

To: Thuaire, Charles
Subject: Objection to application ref: 2014/6845/P
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Thuaire,
Application no: 2014/6845/P

| am writing to object to the above planning application by the Royal Free Charity. | strongly object to
these proposed plans on the following basis:

The proposed size of the building will have a direct impact on the whole area which should be spared given
its conservation status. The removal of green areas, including a hedge, path and mature trees should not
be allowed in a conservation area.

The reduction of car parking spaces by a massive 43 would make the local untenable in terms of traffic
congestion. It is already gridlocked at certain times of the day and this would only compound the

problem. The Royal Free site is already significantly overdeveloped.

| find it deeply worrying that due to the position of the new building Hampstead Hill School (and especially
its garden) will be severely overlooked by members of the public and staff.

Such a development would cause unacceptable disturbance for everyone but especially the school.

Yours sincerely
Philippa Sutton



